
 

Annual Report 2015 

“A library outranks any other one thing a 
community can to do benefit its people.” 
–Andrew Carnegie  



Mission 
The Stillwater Public Library Foundation shares the community’s love and appreciation of our beautiful and 

historic library. We raise funds to enrich the library’s materials, programs, and services far beyond what the 

city would be able to provide.  
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Dear Friends, 

 

2015 was a leap year for us. We grew by leaps and bounds in every way. This was, of course, all thanks to the gen-
erosity of donors to the Stillwater Public Library Foundation. It is a great privilege and responsibility to steward 
the gifts of donors to enhance the materials, programs, and services of the library. It’s also very exciting, and I am 
sure you will agree as you read this report. 

 

A public library is a government service – free to all people for all times. But, of course, nothing is free. Stillwater 
residents pay taxes for this service. We have a very good library. 

 

Private funds make the difference between good libraries and great libraries. We have a great library thanks to the 
individuals, families, businesses, and foundations who value this community treasure and support it beyond what 
tax dollars can provide. 

 

We have an outstanding library thanks to Lynne Bertalmio, who has been our exceptional library director for 41 
years, and to the skilled and caring staff supported by a vital team of dedicated volunteers. 

 

Everyone who lives in Stillwater has enjoyed this beautiful and historic library for as long as they can remember. 
It’s easy to take it for granted. We do not. The SPLF Board is grateful beyond words for our library, and many of 
our donors share our appreciation: 

 

“I now work with a large bookseller and realize anew how expensive books are for us all. Libraries are         
America’s best cost-saving invention! Thanks for making the Stillwater Library a fun place and a                      
community treasure.”  ~Donna 

 

“My mother worked in libraries, and her mother was also a librar-
ian. They taught me a love of books, and I do adore the Stillwater 
library. Thanks to everyone who makes it magical.” ~Noreen 

 

“I love libraries!! The Stillwater Public Library is one of the most 
beautiful and efficient I have used.” ~Linda 

 

We have a great library! Thank you for helping to make it so! 

 

Truly grateful, 

 

 

 

Ann Wolff, President 

 

 

2 



Materials Grants 
Total Granted:  $16,325 
 Popular Nonfiction Books: Travel books, college guides, test preparation and price guides are some of the 

library’s most popular nonfiction books in a series. Nonfiction grants helped stock the shelves with the latest 

editions. 
 

 Broaden Fiction Collection: City funds allow the library to purchase ‘sure bet’ titles by established authors 

or known series. This grant provides the library with the funds to add new genres and literary works that 

couldn’t have been added otherwise.  
 

 Newspaper Microfilming of Stillwater Gazette: The local newspaper is a valuable source of current history 

to preserve for the future. When the Minnesota Historical Society ceased microfilming local newspapers, the 

SPLF provided funds to microfilm the Stillwater Gazette. This resource can be used for generations to come. 
 

 Best Sellers: Nearly 300 additional copies of bestsellers were purchased to shorten the time on waiting lists. 
 

 Graphic Novels: Combining visual art with literary and cinematic techniques, graphic novels contain some of 

the most creative work in publishing. This funding allowed the library to grow this collection that is becoming 

increasingly popular.  
 

 Juvenile  and Teen Fiction: Whether from normal wear, accidental damage, or loss, replacing copies of fa-

vorite titles can be a challenge with ever tightening budgets. Replacement of nearly 150 popular teen and chil-

dren's titles was made possible with this grant. 
 

 Large Print Books: Over the last 15 years, the percentage of the Washington County population that is 65 or 

older has nearly doubled. To address the needs of our aging population, the SPLF has funded the purchase of 

large-print titles to help our community have access to the materials they need and want to remain engaged 

and active.  

 

 

 
 

Physical  
Materials 

Checkouts:   

304,894 

Electronic  
Materials 

Checkouts:  

20,968 

New  
Library 
Cards:  

1,267 

Photo courtesy of Verna Pitts. 

Economic Impact: 
Library Return On Investment studies consistently sug-

gest that public libraries give a high return on investment, 

providing between $2 to $10 in return 

for every dollar received.  

http://www.inthelibrarywiththeleadpipe.org/2009/                                                                
are-you-worth-it-what-return-on-investment 
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 The Big Read: The Big Read is a program from the National Endowment for the Arts which encourages com-

munity-wide reading and participation by diverse audiences. The 2015 grant provided programming funds 

for themes in the reading selection Love Medicine. The 2016 grant will support themes in the reading selection 

Grapes of Wrath.  

 

 Avi: A visit by Avi, the nationally renowned and award winning author of more than 70 children's books, was 

made possible by this grant. Nearly 100 readers were treated to an inspirational evening hearing about the 

author's childhood, his struggles with early learning difficulties, and how he overcame them. He stayed until 

every person in line had met him and had their books signed. 
 

 Weeding Support: In order to keep the library’s collections fresh and accurate and to make room for new 

materials, the SPLF supported the weeding of the adult nonfiction collection.  
 

 Youth Summer Programs: The library has become the “go-to” summer destination for 

 youth. Its engaging, interactive and fun activities are geared to a variety of interests 

 and abilities. In the summer of 2015, 81 free children’s and teen’s programs were attend-

 ed by over 2,300 participants. In addition, youth completing the summer reading chal-

 lenge were rewarded with a new book from the SPLF. 
 

 Adult Summer Programs: For the second year, the library offered “Light Up Your Read

 ing,” an adult summer reading program featuring recommended reads, weekly craft ide-

 as, reading logs, prizes, and more. This program proved a fun way to involve adults in 

 the excitement of summer reading. The grant also funded three summer concerts on the 

 Terrace. The adult programming proved popular with 480 participants attending 11 pro-

 grams. 
 

 Adult Writing Classes: Among the most popular classes for adults, this grant allowed the library to offer 

workshops on poetry, creative nonfiction, fiction and more for both new and experienced  writers. 
 

 Book Club Kits:  The SPLF has helped take the guesswork out of book clubs. The library will add approxi-

mately 30 new book club kits for adults. Each kit contains 10 copies of one title, discussion questions, and in-

formation about the author, along with resource infor-

mation about organizing book clubs and using the library to 

find supplementary materials. Everything is packed into a 

tote bag. Just add readers for an instant book club. 
 

 Youth Programs Assistant: In 2015, the library held 248 

programs for children and young adults. The programs are 

loved by kids and parents alike but take a great deal of staff 

time to plan, communicate and deliver. This grant helped 

make these programs possible by providing funding for a 

an assistant to help coordinate the library’s vibrant sched-

ule of programming.  
 

Programs & Other Grants 
Total Granted:  $17,450 
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Direct Library Support 
Total Granted:  $43,220 

Event Coordinator 

The SPLF, with support from the Margaret Rivers Fund, contracts with a Volunteer Coordinator to recruit, train, 

schedule, manage and recognize volunteers who provide over 2,500 volunteer hours of work. This gives tremen-

dous support for the staff, freeing them to provide services they would not otherwise be able to do or to do well. 

Volunteer opportunities not only benefit the library but also benefit the volunteers. Seniors are able to actively en-

gage with the community. Teens are able to develop skills needed for future education and employment while learn-

ing that their service can directly help and strengthen the world around them. 

Volunteer Coordinator 

The SPLF provides funding for the Event Coordinator to promote, sched-

ule, organize, and oversee all events that take place at the library. All of 

the income from weddings and events goes directly to the library.   

33 weddings & events 

$60,477 in revenue 
for the library! 

40 adult volunteers 

20 teen volunteers 

2,524 volunteer hours 

My experience at the library from a young patron to a Youth Services 
volunteer has been invaluable. Throughout my journey, I never realized 
when the building became a second home to me. I would walk through 
the doors each day, greeted by a familiar face upon entry. This sense of 
community and comfort at the Stillwater library is extraordinary. 

I never viewed my time volunteering at the library as a “commitment.” 
Rather, each occasion was an opportunity to be surrounded by radiant 
lamps of energy and passion while doing something I truly enjoyed. 

                                                                   ~Saisree, SPL Teen Volunteer 

 

“As an avid reader, I can fully appre-
ciate the beauty of hosting your spe-
cial day at the place where all true 
love stories lay – the lovely library,” 
wrote Elizabeth Greene about a Stillwater Pub-
lic Library wedding in the Jan 2016 edition of 
Style Me Pretty. Photo above courtesy of www.chrisandkristyphoto.com. Photo on right courtesy of Amanda Nippoldt. 
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The Margaret Rivers Fund has a long history of generously sup-

porting the library. They are a primary funder of the Volunteer 

Coordinator. They also donated a bench on the terrace in honor of 

Dave Pohl’s years of service on their board. This lovely bench pro-

vides a comfortable seat for two or three people to enjoy the view 

of the St. Croix while discussing a good book. 

Special Initiatives & Gifts 
Total Granted:  $166,900 

Sunday Hours  

E-Services  

Shade for Terrace  
Foundation donors Terry and Roxie Johnson generously provided 

the vision and funds for the new shade structure on the Johnson 

Terrace. Offering beautifully filtered light and cool shade, this struc-

ture creates the perfect setting for the library’s summer concert se-

ries, wedding ceremonies and other events. It also provides a won-

derful space for library patrons to work or read. 

The library is now open on Sundays! A matching grant from Patrick and Jane Thiele inspired generous SPLF con-

tributions that allowed the library to open on Sundays, beginning on September 13, 2015. Sunday hours, from 

1:00-5:00 pm, continue through May 22, 2016.  

One of the fastest growing areas of circulation is electronic materials.  In 2015, nearly 

21,000 electronic items were checked out by Stillwater Library cardholders. To help the li-

brary keep pace with this increasing demand, the Huelsmann Foundation, established in 

1997 by life-long Stillwater resident and SPL Trustee Dick Huelsmann, provided a generous 

grant to purchase a diverse collection of electronic books, magazines, audio and more. 

“Libraries store the energy that fuels the imagination. They 
open up windows to the world and inspire us to explore and 
achieve, and contribute to improving our quality of life.         
Libraries change lives for the better.” ~Sidney Sheldon 

Volunteer Coordinator & Terrace Bench  

Mabel Linquist Memorial Bookcase 

In memory of Mabel Linquist and in honor of the entire library staff, a beautiful bookcase has been generously giv-

en by Mabel’s husband Dave and her children Lori and Tim. Designed and crafted by Library Trustee Spike        
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white pine from Marine, circa 1895 shelving from the original Stillwater Library, 

and decorative brackets from the original Stillwater Library. 



Fundraising Events 

Beer for Books 

Style Speaks Volumes II 

Light a Spark 

Cocktails and Dinner with Rich Sommer 

Total Raised:  $44,131 

Light a Spark is the SPLF’s most well-known event. With the 

library’s rooftop terrace providing a spectacular setting to 

celebrate the 4th of July, it is not surprising that this event is 

an annual tradition for many families and groups of friends. 

Small bites to eat, refreshing beverages, music, dancing, and a 

cake walk to win a culinary treat from over 30 bakeries and 

restaurants make this a night to remember. Many thanks to 

the sponsors of Light a Spark and to all who attended for 

making this event a huge success that raised more than 

$30,000. 

2015 marked the second year of Style Speaks Volumes — two afternoons of exceptional 

eats, great reads and fun fashion benefiting the Stillwater Public Library Foundation. More 

than 150 guests gathered for a wonderful lunch at Reve  while a litany of local authors re-

wrote themselves as models, featuring fashions from Sash and Matt+Nate:Men's.Life.Style. 

Guests were able to shop the styles, Valley Booksellers was on site, and authors were avail-

able for signing. A percentage of all sales were donated to the SPLF. Plans are already un-

derway for Style Speaks Volumes III on November 14 & 15, 2016. 

SPLF supporters enjoyed Beer for Books at Lift Bridge Brewing Company. 

Lift Bridge donated $1 to the SPLF for each drink purchased. Live music from 

band Thrift Store Sonata, great local beer and a good cause packed the house. 

On tap in 2016, Beer for Books III on Tuesday, March 29 from 6-9 pm. 

Mad Men actor Rich Sommer returned home in May for a special night benefiting the 

library. Spending an evening with Rich was an extraordinary experience for the SPLF 

and the 240 people in attendance. Rich’s sincerity, humor, and big heart for Stillwater 

and the library were apparent while he mixed and mingled with guests, as well as 

during his interview with Lee Valsvik of KOOL 108. The event was a tremendous suc-

cess, raising nearly $11,000 for the ongoing efforts of the SPLF. 

Photo courtesy of Nick Gorski. 
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Financials 
 

Revenue & Support 2015  2014  

Income   

Contributions $261,029  $94,752  

Event Tickets/Sales $39,346  $21,802  

Total Income $300,376  $116,554  

   

Cost of Goods Sold $701  $323  

Total Revenue and Support $299,675  $116,231  

   

   

Expense   

Program Services (Grants, Awards, and Gifts to SPL) $214,456  $79,571  

Fundraising  $33,476  $22,361  

General & Administrative $8,266  $8,387  

Total Expenses $256,198  $110,318  

   

Net Income $43,477  $5,913  

Program 
Services

84%

Fundraising 
13%

General & 
Administrative

3%

2015 Foundation Expenses

Grants, Awards, and Gifts 

to Stillwater Public Library 
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Donors 
Private funds make the difference between good libraries and great libraries. 

We have a great library! Thank you for helping to make it so! 

Marianne & Mike Abbott 

Mariaelena Parthun Adams 

Ahola, Mack & Associates 

Ellen Albertson 

Anastasi Jellum, P.A. 

Andersen Corporation 

Anne & Todd Anderson 

Fred & Tracy Anderson 

Karen Anderson 

Ken Anderson & Amy Porter 

Kristen Anderson 

Anonymous (29 gifts) 

Robin Anthony 

Judy Appel 

Sue Archbold 

Joe & Lynne Ardolf 

Laurie & Drew Arnold 

Stephani Atkins 

Megan & Rob Babcock 

Richard & Michelle Bailey 

Dr. John Baillie, Cedar Pet Clinic 

David Baird 

Colleen & Jim Baldrica 

Pat & Heinrich Bantli 

Cindy & Philip Beck 

Debra & Ronald Becker 

James Behnke 

Dennis Behr 

Maureen Bell 

Ann Bellows & Charles Wikelius 

Elizabeth Benjamin 

Karen Berntsen 

Lynne Bertalmio & Will Ersland 

Robert & Elizabeth Ann Berube 

Shane & Lori Bethke 

Sheila Bianconi 

Ann & Bob Bielenberg 

Bryce & Emily Binstadt 

Kevin & Ev Bjork 

Glenda Bjorum 

Douglas Blanke 

Pat & Warren Bovee 

Jim & Jayne Bradshaw 

Steve & Nancy Brady 

Judith Brandt 

Karen Brandt 

Marcus & Merrily Brandt 

Clifford & Irene Brandvold 

Chuck Bransford & Diane Dahl 

Christine Bremer 

Garrett Brennan 

Jan Brewer 

Mary Brock 

Ann & David Brookman 

Peter & Ann Brownlee 

Ron Bruchu 

Susan Buchman 

Ute & Charles Buehler 

Nancy & Mark Butala 

Dean & Janet Butler 

Jessie Buys 

Caroline Byrne 

John & Mariam Calkins 

Rod Cameron & Nancy Radle 

Mark & Shelley Campbell 

Spike & Kat Carlsen 

Robert Carter 

Carol Carver 

Michele Cassavante & Bruce Deger 

Dwain Cedarbloom 

Central Bank 

Peter & Darlene Chamberlain 

Michelle Cherrier 

Judy Christensen 

Erik Christiansen 

Chuck & Flo Claus 

Stacia Clawson 

Mary Coatney 

Wes & Susan Cochrane 

Diane Coderre 

Alice Colombo 

Tom & Daphne Corbett 

Maggie Cords 

Patricia & Jim Costello 

Elizabeth Cox 

Kay Cox 

Dave & Mary Croft 

Vicki & David Cross 

Rich & Ann Cummings 

Elton & Marian Cunningham 

Elizabeth Cuthbert 

James & Karen Dahl 

Kirk & Carla Dahl 

Cindi Dailey 

Paddy Danaher 

Stephen Danaher 

Eric & Susie Danielson 

Leslie Davis 

Norm & Jean Davis 

Abby & Paul Dean 

Mark & Jan Debe 

Allan & Diane Dettmann 

Jane Dickinson 

Karl Diekman 

Ernie & Donna Dielentheis 

Terry & Carla Dobson 

Peggy Doeksen 

Mike & Mary Donohoe 

Cheryl Dorris 

Melinda Driscoll 

Bill & Susan Dustin 

Kathleen Dybdal 

Debra & Dave Dziuk 

Eckberg Lammers Briggs Wolff &         

     Vierling 

Bev & Jerry Ecklund 

Tim & Laura Edman 

Janis Edstrom 

Jim & Kay Ehrhart 

Nicholas Ellingson 

Carolyn Elliott 

Mary Engler 

William & Catherine Englund 

Ken & Ute Erickson 

Raymond Erwin & Vivian Johnson 

Byron & Meredith Fair 

Richard Faulkner 

Michelle & Jim Feller 

First State Bank & Trust 
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Carol Flannery 

Wendell & Sue Fletcher 

Phil & Debbie Flodin 

Robin Fondow 

Marilyn & Randy Ford 

Forget-Me-Not in Stillwater 

Jan Fouks 

Heather Foxx & Brian Brosdahl 

John & Elaine Frahm 

Robert Frascone 

Friday Study Club 

Friends of the Stillwater Public Library 

Jo Gascoigne 

General Mills Foundation 

Patrick & Martha Gerkey 

Sharon Germain 

John Paul Gillen 

Thomas & Keri Goeltl 

Dr. & Mrs. George Golden 

Bruce & Judy Goldstrand 

Nancy & Robert Goodman 

Ned & Eileen Gordon 

Gerrie Granquist 

Leigh Gray 

Sue & John Gray 

David & Judith Gunderson 

Gretchen & Brian Gunderson 

Marla Haley 

Barbara & Joe Halligan 

Gloria Halverson 

Wendy Halverson 

Pamela Hamre 

Barbara Hansen 

Craig & Karen Hansen 

Martin & Judith Hansen 

Todd Hansen & Eric Hansen, Fresh Start  

     Builders 

Gina Hanson 

Dennis & Mary Harcey 

Susan & Mark Harrold 

Marlene Harty 

Mary & Timothy Hassett 

Nancy Haugen 

Susan Hawken 

Keith & Amber Hebert 

Kevin & Molly Heinz 

Bill & Michelle Heiting 

Paula & Doug Hemer 

Michele & Jim Hermansen 

Colleen Herrmann 

Heidi Herron 

Beverly Heuer 

Jay Hewitt 

Robert & Lisa Hildebrandt 

Kathi Hinrichs-Pence 

George & Donna Hoeppner 

Teresa Hoffbeck 

Cheryl Holt 

Hope House of St. Croix Valley 

Vern & Edith Hophan 

Peter & Gladys Howell 

Roger & Pat Hoyt 

Suzannah Hoyt 

Carol & Hilmer Huber 

Curt & Sue Hudak 

Huelsmann Foundation 

Carol & Joe Incremona 

Sheila Inman 

Steven & Constance Isakson 

Benjamin Jackson 

Eric & Jerilyn Jackson 

Marge Jacobsen 

Myrtle Janilla 

Diane & Richard Johnson 

Don & Mary Johnson 

Doug & Doreen Johnson 

Judy Johnson 

Patricia Johnson 

Roark Johnson 

Sherryl Johnson 

Terry & Roxie Johnson 

David & Louise Jones 

Eleanor Jones 

Jerry & Leslie Jones 

Paulette & Marvin Jones 

John & Judith Jourdan 

Richard & Renee Juelich 

Beverly Junker 

Blaise Junker 

Charyl & Tom Junker 

James Kalb & Lynne LeTart 

Dianne Kaseno 

Andy & Ginny Kass 

Lake Elmo Bank 

Judy Keliher 

Mike & Ania Keliher 

Gene & Ella Kelm 

Larry & Suzy Kennedy 

Jan Kilkelly 

Julie Kilpatrick 

Richard Kilty 

Ed Kiolbasa 

John & Christine Kipp 

Mark & Patty Kittel 

Marilyn Klopp 

Cheryl & Jim Kocian 

Craig, Anne, Jack, & Will Kogler   

June Kolodzieski 

Charles & Sandra Kotval 

Kowalski's Market 

Ted & Rachael Kozlowski 

Michael & Candice Kraemer 

Judy Faulkner Krause 

Mary Kroon 

Summer Kuehn, River Valley Athletic  

     Club & Spa 

Joetta Kuprian 

Lakeview Foundation 

Roxanne & Micheal Lamkin 

Sharon Lammers 

Megan & Andy Lapos 

Greg & Cathy Leaf 

Alicia Lebens 

Bruce & Pattie Lebert 

Matt & Megan Lehmann 

Harold & Mary Leverty 

Lift Bridge Brewing Co. 

The Lillian Wright & C. Emil Berglund    

     Foundation 

Dave Linquist 

John Linquist 

Patricia Lockyear 

Robert & Tubby Lohmer 

Linda Long 

Sonja & Peter Lopez, Jr. 

Lowell Inn 

Gerry Luepke 

Jane & Jim Luger 

Jennifer Luhrs 

John Luk & Tuyet Nguyen 

Brian & Jane Luke 

Cece Luth 

Madeleine & John MacIndoe 

Joni & Dave Maciosek 

Josh & Kristie Mack 

Mary Magnuson 

Darlene Maley 

Donors continued 
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Mary & Gary Malmquist 

Kerstin March 

Margaret Rivers Fund 

Ray & Jackie Marshall 

Cindy Martin 

Rex & Ann Martin 

Annette Martinson 

Ryan Mathre 

Matt+Nate:Men’s.Life.Style.  

Gregory & Jill Mazanec 

Maurine Nikole & Darcy Ross McBride 

Sylvia & John McCallister 

Sheridyn McClain 

Cameron McConnell 

Diane McGann 

McGarry Kearney Agency 

Linda McGough 

Patricia McGuigan 

Jim & Carol McKinney 

Jim & Marilyn Meier 

Bob & Janet Meisterling 

Jessica & Steve Meletiou 

Richard & Arlyce Melheim 

Carrie Melin 

Michael & Emily Mellgren 

Doug & Mary Louise Menikheim 

Greg & Anja Metzger 

Lavonne Michaud & Gregg Bloom 

Mike & Karen Mickelson 

Wally & Leslie Milbrandt 

Lori & Kerry Mildon 

John & Sue Miller 

Leslie Mills 

Michelle & Gerard Miron 

James & Marion Mitchell 

Sue Moriarity 

Dick & Jean Morse 

Martha Morse & Michael Hughes 

Charlene & Chad Muesing 

John & Cheryl Mulhausen 

Soko & Scott Myers 

Mary & Frederick Neher 

Ann & Gene Nelson 

Bob & Dee Nelson 

Kate & Chris Nelson 

Margaret Nelson 

Ron & Mary Nelson 

Ann & Merald Nesje 

Carmen Nesje 

Eileen Newman 

Sandra Nicholson 

Glen & Gwen Nickleski 

Alexandra & Andy Noel 

Chad & Lisa Nordling 

Melinda & Jonathon North 

Jessica Nowak 

Timothy Old & Morgan Clifford 

Sean & Paula O'Loughlin 

Melanie Olsen & John Fresonke 

Ken & SuzAnne Olson 

Noreen & Kevin Olson 

Amy & Charley Opstad 

The Oral Surgery Center 

Linda & Dale Otteson 

Joe & Connie Paiement, Paiement Law    

     Office 

Larry & Kathy Panciera 

John Paquette & Barb Flo 

E. Ronald & Pat Parish 

Park Dental — St. Croix Valley 

Bob & Barb Parke 

Dorothy Parkhurst 

Lowell & Finola Parsons 

David & Tammy Paulson 

Charles & Beth Payne 

Cherie Perlmutter 

Bob & Alice Peters 

Bob & Carol Peterson 

Christine & Jay Peterson 

Gary & Lee Peterson 

Matt Peterson 

Rebecca Peterson 

Solvay Peterson 

Todd & Susan Peterson 

Sandra Potter 

Teri Power 

Cleone Pritchard 

Judy & Mike Ptacek 

Robert & Sarah Quickel 

Kathleen Ferguson Quinn & Mike Quinn 

Peg & Paul Quinn 

DJ & Linda Raduenz, Stillwater Motors 

Dennis & Cam Raedeke 

Ruth Ranum 

David & Karen Ratte 

John & Merilee Read 

Ernest & Mary Ann Reeh 

Mary Lou Regis 

Bob & Dianne Reid 

Pat Reinke 

Fred Rengel 

Paul & Judy Resler 

Myron & Phyllis Reubendale 

Ernest & Jennifer Rhoney 

Mary & Matt Richie 

Tom & Liz Rieser 

Alanea & Mike Ritenour 

River Market Community Co-op 

Rivertown Animal Hospital 

Rivertown Communications 

Carroll & Ann Rock 

Karol Roehrkasse 

Diane Rollie 

Judy Romans 

Christie & Nathan Rosckes 

Mark & Carol Rossi 

Dave & Mary Ruch 

Yolande Ruzak & Bill Darnell 

Thomas Rydeen 

Robert Saaranen & Nola Halverson 

Kara Salomonsen-Schmitt & Nick   

     Schmitt 

Mary Ann Sandeen 

SASH LTD. 

Lowell & Marie Saterbak 

Steve & Sally Arneson Scallon 

Mary & Steve Schmitt 

Kathy & Jon Schmoeckel 

Lorna Schrade 

Sue & Dan Schultz 

Kent Schumacher & Elissa Cottle 

Joy Schweitz 

Dan & Donna Scott 

Barbara & Stephen Scribner 

Summer Seidenkranz & Clark Schroeder 

Phyllis Seim 

Doug Seitz & Joan Beaver-Seitz 

Ronald Seymour 

Mary Shafer 

Marianne Shema 

Kit & Wally Shoop 

L. ShoulterKarall 

Margaret & Bob Simmet 

Miriam Simmons & James Schenz 

Ed & Anne Simonet 

Jo Sittlow 

Erik & Kathy Skon 

Donors continued 
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Deede Smith 

Bill & Paula Snyder 

Mary & Richard Soderholm 

Southill Dental 

Donna & Dave Spencer 

Sue & Joseph Sperber 

Mary & James Spiegelhalter 

Paul & Claire Spilseth 

Carol Stabenow 

Jennifer Stabenow 

Kurt Galenti & Kathy Stark  

David & Jaime Staska 

Bill & Deanna Stebbings 

Michael & Angela Steinbach 

Skip & Linda Steinworth 

Mary Ann Stellmach 

Janet Sterk 

Todd & Sarah Stivland 

Katherine Stoepel 

Beth Stone 

Dr. Tom & Dorothy Stormont 

Todd Streeter 

Dave & Denise Swager 

Sally Swanson 

Liz Swiersz 

Carlos & Nancy Taylor 

Don & Mary Jo Teed 

Jenny Thacker & Mark Johnson 

Patrick & Jane Thiele 

Scott & Cristina Thomas 

Leslie Thomsen 

Tom & Suki Thomsen 

Thomson Reuters 

Thrivent Financial for Lutherans       

     Foundation 

Jack & Sue Thueson 

Kathleen & Thomas Thueson 

Matthew Thueson 

Mary & Ken Tomes 

Terry Trautman & David Hanson 

Tom Triplett 

Greg Tuenge 

Linda Besk Turrentine 

Lorraine & William Tyra 

Ellen Valleroy 

Valley Bookseller 

Sylvia VanGrasstek 

Megan Venhuizen 

Nancy Viebrock 

Julie & Jim Vinar 

Donna Vonlehe 

Dan & Nancy Wagner 

Jon Warnert 

Richard & Betty Wasmundt 

Louise Watson 

Elizabeth Weaver 

Maureen Webster & James Hoeffler 

Lois Welshons 

Tammy Darrah Wenberg 

Jean Westberg 

Eric & Lucinda White 

Walter & Karen White 

Linda Whitehouse 

Jennifer Wiczek-Bertsch 

Kathy & Gregory Widin 

Linda Williams-Tuenge 

Nancy & Vik Wilson 

Norma & Dan Wilson 

Tom & Judy Wilson 

Janet Wolden 

Ann & Steve Wolff 

Sara & Doug Wolff 

Craig & Susan Wolfgram 

Gail & Timothy Wondra 

Elizabeth Wood 

Wendy Worner 

Xcel Energy 

David & Mary Young 

Orlan & Rita Youngren 

Kurt Zaworski 

Shirley Zaworski 

Joan Zimmerman 

Faylene Ziton 

Donors continued 

Never underestimate 
your ability to make 

someone else’s life better 
— even if you never 

know it.   
~Greg Louganis 

Photo courtesy of the Stillwater Public 

Library’s Superhero Training Academy 

held in August 2015. 
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In-Kind Contributions & Services 

Acapulco 

AMC 

Beautiful Day Catering 

Boy Scout Troop 114 

Brave New Workshop 

Bread Art 

Ute & Charles Buehler 

Buttercream Cakes & Desserts 

Cafe Latte  

Candyland 

Don Carlson, Carlson Graphics 

Chilkoot Cafe  & Cyclery 

Cocoa and Fig 

Corinna See Photography 

Cub Foods 

Dairy Queen 

Allan & Diane Dettmann 

Dock Cafe  

Paul Dols, The Lowdown 

Domacin Restaurant and Wine Bar 

Enchante  

Holly Fena 

Forget-Me-Not in Stillwater 

Betsy Galenti 

Nick Gorski 

Great Harvest Bread Co. 

The Green Room 

Hansen’s Liquor 

Michele Hermansen 

Bill Hickey 

Nancy Hokonson 

Claire Ilkka 

Images by Aime e 

Johnny's TV 

Joseph's 

Blaise Junker 

Katie Katula 

Pamela Koetz 

Kowalski's Market 

Len's Family Foods 

Lolo American Kitchen & Craft Bar 

Lowell Inn 

Mallards on the St. Croix 

Kerstin March 

Marine General Store 

Matt+Nate:Men’s.Life.Style.  

Peter Mayer 

Morgan McBride 

Carolyn Minor 

Monde Salon 

Chris Nelson, The More Tishans 

Nelson’s 

Olivia Novotny 

Phil's Tara Hideaway 

Photo Booth Memories 

Pub 112 

Fred Rengel 

Reve  Bistro & Bar 

Matt Richie 

SASH LTD. 

Scheel's Catering 

Wally Shoop 

Smalley's Caribbean Barbeque 

Rich Sommer 

Spalon Montage 

Kathy Stark 

Sweet Ducky Cupcakery 

Swirl 

Suki Thomsen 

Tin Bins 

Valley Bookseller 

Lee Valsvik 

White Castle 

Nik Wilson 

Anne Young 

Author Partners 

Kristi Belcamino 

Mark Berriman 

Ute Buehler 

Spike Carlsen 

Diane Dettmann 

Peter Geye 

Michele Hermansen 

Sue Leaf 

Kerstin March 

Larry Millett 

The foundation recognizes the following 

authors for lending their time and talents 

in 2015. 

Style Speaks Volumes II authors modeling fashions from SASH and 
Matt+Nate:Men’s.Life.Style. Photo courtesy of Paul Dols, The Lowdown. 

Our thanks to these businesses and individuals for their generous gifts and services provided in support of the SPLF. 
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We are honored and grateful to have received these gifts. 

Tributes 

Roy Anderson Given by Karen Anderson 

Karl Bremer Given by Christine Bremer 

Al Butala Given by Mark and Nancy Butala 

Mary Jane Borsdorf Given by Rex and Ann Martin 

Emil Brandt Given by Judith Brandt 

Roland and Aimee Brandt Given by Mark and Merrily Brandt 

William F. Golden Given by Dr. and Mrs. H. George Golden 

Josh Gunderson Given by Dave and Judy Gunderson 

Geri Hamrock Given by Martha Morse and Michael Hughes 

Paxton Harvieux Given by Jane Dickinson 

Dick Huelsmann Given by Huelsmann Foundation 

Lillian Johnson Given by Jerry and Leslie Jones 

Nils Christian Johnson Given by Richard and Diane Johnson; Steve 
and Ann Wolff 

Husband “Choc” Junker – Because our Stillwater Library is so 
important to the people in Stillwater, this donation is made in 
his memory. Choc loved Stillwater and every building and per-
son in it! Given by Bev Junker 

Carol Laatsch Given by Marla Haley 

Becky Leverty Given by Harold and Mary Leverty 

Mabel Linquist Given by Dave, Lori and Tim Linquist; John Linquist; 
Mark and Carol Rossi; Ann and Gene Nelson; Craig and Susan 
Wolfgram 

Frances Jane Lohmer Given by Bob and Tubby Lohmer 

My mom Given by Carolyn Elliott 

Grandpa Fred Nuessmeier Given by Donna Vonlehe 

Marvel Old Given by Timothy Old and Morgan Clifford 

Mary Pedginski Given by Toni Lehman and James Pedginski 

Harry Peterson Given by Lorraine and Bill Tyra 

Mary G. Rivard Given by Bill and Michelle Heiting 

Harold Roslin Given by Ellen Roslin 

Mrs. Paul Saltman Given by Dr. and Mrs. H. George Golden 

Searle R. Sandeen Given by Pat and Warren Bovee 

Harold Seim Given by Phyllis Seim 

Curtis Swanson Given by Debra and Dave Dziuk 

Dr. Jon Swenson Given by George and Donna Hoeppner 

Dorothy Thueson to support library programs for The Big 
Read in the St. Croix Valley Given by Tom and Kathy Thueson 

Ann Tiziani, Grandmother Given by Marilyn Ford 

Pauline Webster Given by Alice Colombo 

Margie Wellman and her lifelong love of reading and 
books Given by Summer Kuehn 

Francis, Adine and David Zimmerman Given by Joan Zimmerman 

All those that helped preserve SPL! Given by Linda Long 

Marcia Anderson Given by Noreen and Kevin Olson 

Lynne Bertalmio, for her years of service to the library and to 
the community Given by Larry and Kathy Panciera 

Brian Bielenberg, Aigli Pittaka and Aliosha Bielenberg Pittaka 
for their love of the library Given by Ann and Bob Bielenberg 

Great Books! Given by Spike and Kat Carlsen 

Alice Colombo Given by Peg and Paul Quinn 

Myron and Irmy Haugen Given by Nancy Haugen; Carol Stabenow 

Nancy Haugen Given by Carol Stabenow 

Karen Hannah Given by Carol Carver 

Lori Houston Given by Brian and Jane Luke 

Aurora Jacobsen and Leslie Forster, who have been so kind, 
helpful, and friendly to us when we come in Given by Susan 
Buchman 

Our Wonderful Library Given by Sue and Joe Sperber 

The Library Board, who works so hard and long to keep the 
library updated and efficient! A tireless group! Given by Jo Gas-
coigne 

The Entire Library Staff Given by the family of Mabel Linquist – 
Dave, Lori, and Tim 

My mother Lillian Given by Jerry and Leslie Jones 

Mia, Lilly, Liviah and Liam who will benefit from all the gener-
ous Give to the Max Day donations Given by Cindy Martin 

N. Lucille Parish Given by Ron and Pat Parish 

Dave Pohl Given by the board of the Margaret Rivers Fund 

Carol Stabenow Given by Nancy Haugen; Terry Trautman and Da-
vid Hanson 

Carol, Matt and Nate Stabenow Given by Nancy Haugen 

Maury and Jeanne Stenerson Given by Anne and Todd Anderson 

Ann Wolff, who makes this corner of the world go around! Giv-
en by Lynne Bertalmio and Will Ersland 

Ann Wolff, for the support in my writing journey! Given by Diane 
Dettmann 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In Memory Of In Honor Of 
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